You're Invited to the 3rd and FINAL Public Meeting For The Buckman Direct Diversion Project Independent Peer Review!



ChemRisk, a national leader in investigating historical operations at U.S. weapons plants, has completed its draft report of the Independent Peer Review (IPR) of potential health risks to the public from future use of the Rio Grande as a source of tapwater.

At this third and final of three public meetings, the IPR team will give a presentation to:

 Provide an overview of the independent peer review process and present the final BDD IPR reports and responses to comments that have been received. Copies of the presentation will be available at the meeting and posted on the BDD and ChemRisk websites immediately following the meeting.

At the conclusion of the IPR Project in late December, the Final Technical Report, Executive Summary, and Community Summary will be publically available. The Community Summary will also be made available in Spanish.

Tuesday, December 7th
6:00 - 8:00 p.m.
Santa Fe Community Center
201 West Marcy Street
800-777-2489
Street and Garage Parking
Available

Following the presentation, a Q & A session will be held where attendees will have the opportunity to ask questions about the peer review process and the final results.

Refreshments will be served. For more information, visit:

www.bddproject.org, www.chemrisk.com or contact Matthew Le at mle@chemrisk.com or 415-618-3206.

